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19 September 2024 

 
Sent via email to  
 
 
Re: LG24-0224 - QLDC Sports Field Plan 
 
Dear , 
 
REQUEST FOR OFFICIAL INFORMATION – RELEASE OF INFORMATION 
 
Thank you for your request for information held by the Queenstown Lakes District Council (QLDC). 
On 18 September 2024 you requested the following information under the Local Government 
Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 (LGOIMA): 

 
• [I am] requesting the price paid to [Recreation Sport and Leisure Consultancy Limited] 

(RSL) for the Sports Field Plan, presented at yesterday’s workshop. 
 

QLDC Response 

Decision to release information 
 
To address your request, we consulted the QLDC Sports and Recreation Team and Financial Control 
Team who assisted in providing the following response: 

 
As at 18 September 2024, the total amount paid to RSL for the QLDC Sports Field Plan is $49,680, 
plus GST. 
 
Right to review the above decision 
 
Note that you have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision.  
Information about this process is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 
802 602. 
 
If you wish to discuss this decision with us, please contact Naell.Crosby-Roe@qldc.govt.nz 
(Stakeholder and Democracy Services Manager).  
 
We trust this response satisfactorily answers your request.  
 
Kind regards, 

  
 
Democracy Services team 
Queenstown Lakes District Council 
P: +64 3 441 0499 
E: information.request@qldc.govt.nz 
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